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Repairs to Waterfront Walkway - Parksville Community Park 
 
The first phase of the City’s waterfront walkway replacement project will begin on September 9 and is expected to 
be complete near the end of October. An area of the walkway, about 375 square metres or just over 4,000 square 
feet adjacent to the waterfront gazebo and the sandcastles area will undergo replacement of timber decking and 
curbing. As well, the two long curved benches will be replaced. Subsequent phases over the next three to four 
years will see replacement of the entire waterfront walkway.  
 
During the work, this section of the waterfront walkway will be closed to the public and park users will need to 
reroute through the Parksville Community Park. Signage, fencing and barricades will indicate the work zone. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information: 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  
communications@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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